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Description automatically generated]UCSF seeks adults with a lower limb loss for patient preferences study
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Leslie Wilson is a UCSF faculty researcher working with Matthew Garibaldi, Director of the UCSF Orthotics Department and Richard O’Donnell, Professor of Clinical Orthopedic Surgery at UCSF to learn people’s preferences about prosthetic devices.

Study participant will:

· Be contacted by phone or email to participate in an online survey at her/his convenience (of course s/he can decide not to participate for any reason)
· Arrange to take a 25-30-minute computer survey about your experience with prosthetics
· Receive $10 USD for her/his participation, upon completion of the survey at each time period 
· Be contacted again to retake the survey, at 4-6 weeks, and 3-month time periods
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Description automatically generated]For more information, contact Leslie Wilson by email at leslie.wilson@ucsf.edu or call (415) 990-1012.
Scan the QR code to visit our website at https://limblosspreference.ucsf.edu
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Our goal is to determine how different factors,
such as pain and ease of use are important to
you as a person with a lower limb loss
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